
   
Our policy for COVID-19 precautionary measures from May 8th 2023 

We appreciate your trust and letting us support your health.  

Since the outbreak of the COVID-19 infection in 2020, we have been taking infection prevention measures for 

a long time at our clinic. Thanks to your warm understanding and cooperation, and your efforts to improve your 

own health, we have not received any reports of people being infected with the new coronavirus after visiting 

our clinic. We are deeply grateful to all of you.  

 

As you may know, from May 8th, 2023, COVID-19 will be classified under the same category as seasonal 

influenza in the Infectious Diseases Control Law in Japan. In response to this, we will continue to take the 

following measures at our clinic. We hope that we can continue to contribute to your health. Thank you in 

advance for your cooperation. 

 

＜Requests for all visitors to our clinic ＞   

・If you have a fever, cold symptoms, such as persistent fatigue, shortness of breath, or changes in your sense of 

taste or smell, please refrain from visiting our clinic. 

  

・If you will accompany your child, we would like to ask both of you to stay in the same room for safety 

reasons.  

 

＜Preparation for your clinic appointment＞   

・When you visit our clinic, please wear clothing that is easy to receive treatment in. We have a treatment gown 

for you to change if necessary. Regarding the wearing of masks during treatment, we leave it up to your 

judgment. 

 

＜Our efforts at the clinic＞   

・Our staff are not required to wear masks, but if you would like us to wear a mask, please let us know when 

you make your reservation. 

 

・We always keep the windows of all rooms open and the ventilation fans running to maintain good air 

circulation in our clinic. 

   

・We will continue to have ample time between appointments to clean and disinfect the treatment rooms and 

restrooms with alcohol before the next treatment begins. 

  

 


